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24.2.20 
 
Dear Parents 
 
I am very pleased to be sending you our Ofsted report for the inspection of St 
Paul’s CE Primary that took place on 28th-29th January 2020. 
 
This was our first inspection since we became an academy on 1st March 2017. 
Our last inspection prior to this was in June 2016 when we were judged as a 
good school. 
 
In our current inspection, Ofsted has judged our school as follows: 
 
Overall effectiveness    Good 
The Quality of Education    Good  
Behaviour and attitudes    Good 
Personal Development   Good 
Leadership and Management  Good 
Early Years Provision   Good 
 
I would like to extend a huge thank you to all the staff, governors, pupils, 
parents and all others involved in our school who make St Paul’s what it is. We 
look forward to working together with all of you to continue to grow, improve 
and do the very best for all our children. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mr S Wright 
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